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neighborhood council  
 
March 1, 2009 
 
Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
City of Los Angeles 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
 
 
Re:   Extension of Red Curbs At 7th Ave Between Broadway and   
   California
 
Dear Bill: 
 
At our January 20, 2009 Board meeting, a motion was passed unanimously requesting 
your assistance in asking the Department of Transportation to extend the ‘no parking’ 
red curbs at the 7th Avenue intersections between Broadway and California 
Boulevards.  Further, we request that the Los Angeles Police Department strictly 
enforce the expanded red curb restrictions on parking at these intersections; and that 
that the Department of Transportation conduct a traffic study to determine if additional 
stop signs at these intersections would increase pedestrian and vehicular safety.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mike Newhouse  
President 
Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
Cc:       LADOT 
 LAPD 
 secretary@veniceNC.org 

 
It's YOUR Venice - get involved! 


